Craig, Sondra

From: SMichele Pettit FSPA <mpettit@fspa.org>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 9:44 AM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: a message of support for the rezoning of the REACH Center

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mpettit@fspa.org. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: ThIS email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Good morning. | wanted to offer my support of the rezoning for the REACH Center. It has come to my
attention that circumstances have changed and a supermajority vote is no longer needed. As such, |
strongly urge you to consider the rezoning. The REACH Center is in my neighborhood and provides
essential services to our community. Thanks so much for your consideration and for your service to our
community.

Best regards,
Michele Pettit

700 10t St. S. Apt. 4
La Crosse, WI 54601



